
 

 
 
Dear Parent/Carers 
 
If your child is a football fan and likely to be staying up until after 11pm on Sunday to watch 
the Final, then let them stay in bed a bit longer and get to school by 10.30am on Monday. 
We would rather have children rested and in school ready to learn rather than absent all 
day or grumpy! 
 
School will still start at 8.45 but children arriving up to 10.30 won’t be marked as late, and 
they won’t miss any lessons. 
 
It’s 55 years since the men’s England team reached a major football final (the women’s 
team reached the final of the Euros in 2009!) so let them watch, talk about team work, 
motivation, resilience and possibly disappointment. This is a learning opportunity. 
 
For those parents who still have to go to work and need us for Breakfast Club, this will be 
available from 7.30am as normal. 
 
It’s coming home!!!!! 
 
 
Mrs C Smith 
Head of school 


